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1750 Chestnut Street Tower II

May 2, 1930

Mr. Jaraca P. O'2ailly, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Offica of Insnection and Enforcement
Region II
101 Mariatta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Railly:

TE;CrdSSE2 VALLEI AUT:10RITY - SEQUOYAH NUCLha PLANT UNIT 1 - DOCKET
NO. 50-327 - FACILITY OPE 2ATING LICEISH DP2-77 - REPORTA3LE CCOU22ENCE
REPORT SQ30-50-327/3034

The subject reportable occurrence was talacopied to you on April 22,
,

' 1930. A subsequent evaluation by the Plant Operations Review Comittee
has shown that this occurrence was reportable under 10CF250.72 but was
not raportable under Sequoyah eachnical specification since the occurrence
only involved inadvertent initiation of the safety injection signal.
This event occurred on Sequoyah unit 1.

;

Very truly yours,

TEtiESSEE VALLLY AUT110RITY
,

iJ. 2. Calhoun
Director of Nuclear Power

1

cc: Director :

Office of Management Information and Program Control |
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cotemission
Washington, DC 20555

Director
Offica of Inspection and Enforcement [
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comunission /
Usshington. DC 20555 L

Mr. 3111 Lavallea |

| Nuc1 car Safety Analysis Center
-

! Pslo Alto, California 94303

Mr. W. T. Cottle,fi2C Inspector, Sequoyah I
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